
Winter Clothing  

It is cold outside!  Please ensure that your child is dressed for the day.  Boots, hat, mitts, coat 

and snow pants are all necessary each day.  Please ensure that your child comes fully 

prepared, so that they are ready for any weather changes that may occur, as all children are 

expected to be outside during recess. 


